xS Colac Otway

SHIRE

Planning Committee meeting

The next meeting of the Colac Otway Shire Council Planning Committee is
scheduled for:

DATE: Wednesday 10 June 2020
TIME: 4pm
VENUE: COPACC, Colac

Copies of the agenda will be available Friday 5 June at
www.colacotway.vic.gov.au

Planning Committee meetings are open to the public however in response to the
COVID-19 situation, Council must adhere to social distancing measures and only
people who need to personally address the Committee for an item on the
agenda should attend.

The Ordinary Council meeting will be livestreamed to the public (where the
technology is available) via Council's YouTube channel (search Colac Otway
Shire Council at www.youtube.com)

Audio recordings of Council meetings are available via Council's website as soon
as practicable after the meeting.

Immunisation sessions | June

Council's free monthly immunisation sessions are held on the first Thursday
and the third Monday of the month at COPACC, 95-97 Gellibrand Street, Colac.
Please use main entrance (all abilities access) via Gellibrand Street.

Thursday 4 June, 10.30am - 11.30am
Monday 15 June, 2.30pm - 4.30pm

Social distancing measures will be in place, hand sanitiser will be provided

and only one parent/guardian should accompany a child into the session.

People should not attend the session if they or their child has symptoms of a
respiratory infection (such as fever, sore throat, runny nose, shortness of breath,
cough) or have recently returned from overseas.

Immunisation is a simple, safe and effective way of protecting children against
certain diseases.

Colac Otway Shire Council immunisation team provides:

« free immunisation

* no appointment necessary

« availability after school for secondary school catch-up

+ experienced nurse immunisers who can discuss any questions parents may
have

» next day upload to the Australian Childhood Immunisation Register to ensure
continuity of benefit payments and issue of school enrolment certificates.

For enquiries please contact Colac Otway Shire Immunisation Unit on 5232 9429
or visit www.colacotway.vic.gov.au

Bluewater pool to reopen with COVID restrictions in place

The Bluewater pool will reopen Monday 1 June with a number of measures
in place to ensure safety and compliance with Victorian Government COVID
restrictions.

» A booking system will operate for people to secure a time to swim
(walk-in entry will not be available from 1 June).

+ A maximum of 20 patrons applies, with a limit of three persons per lane.

« Patrons will be required to provide contact details to assist in rapid contact
tracing (this information will not be used for any other purpose).

 Restricted access to aquatic facilities will apply.

For more information, please visit the Bluewater website at
www.bluewater.org.au or call 5232 9551.
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